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Saturday May 27 was full of fellowshipping with orphans and the administration of 
two children's institutions: a shelter in Rzhev and a boarding school in Zelyoniy, Tver 
region. 

We wanted to know about the needs of institutions for further sponsorship. Several 
children's lamps were brought to Rzhev's shelter. 

  

Then there was a picnic for three graduates from Zelyoniy (Artem, Sasha and Pasha), 
who this summer finish their studies at the Rzhev school and go on a "free voyage". 
This will be a very difficult test for them, especially considering that they are all 
disabled in fact, although they do not have an official disability. The guys live together 
with Igor Shteynikov, but things are even worse for him, because according to the 
guys, he very rare leave the room and spends all his time dreaming, playing games in 
the phone and smoking. It is not difficult to guess how such a life can end. Since Igor 
moved to Rzhev, we have never seen him... 
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Thanks to our church members, Vasily and Olga, we enjoyed a shish kebab in a 
picturesque place on the bank of the Volga River! 

In the evening we went to Zelyoniy, where we had a good talk with the orphanage 
director Antonina Alexandrovna. We are praying about taking another mentally 
disabled child into our family and met with two boys.  

  

More pictures in our group: https://vk.com/photo-39183691_456239204 

Thank you for your prayers and support! 

Andrei Blinkov 

 


